
 

 
 

Date:    February 26, 2025 

To:        State Agencies 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:       New User Process 

 
 
Please be aware of upcoming changes, when creating a new APP User. The enhancement will improve 

the current process, saving time when collecting supporting audit information/documentation for 

new APP users.  

 

The system enhancement will be deployed to APP today, February 26 after 5 pm. 

Admins creating a new user within APP will be required to attach the following mandatory PDF 

documents during the setup process. 

●​ User request form 
●​ App Basics Certification in TRACORP 

 

 
 

If you have any questions or concerns with this change, please send an email to spo@azdoa.gov 

 

The APP Team 

mailto:spo@azdoa.gov

